
Southern Illinois Beef Conference Offered July 14
EDWARDSVILLE, ILL.

The 2011 Southern Illinois Beef Conference
will be held on Thursday, July 14 in the Ap-
plied Science Center at Rend Lake College,

Ina, Illinois. This one-day conference is de-
signed to provide take-home knowledge and
current information on cow-calf topics. The con-
ference will cover such topics as Trichomonia-
sis, utilizing distillers grains in rations, modified
versus killed vaccines, pasture weed manage-
ment, and nutritional programming of the fetus.
A wide range of exhibitors will also be present
to discuss their latest items for beef producers.

More information and registration can be
found at http://web.extension.illinois.edu/jef-
ferson/ or by contacting Teresa L. Steckler, Ex-
tension Specialist, Animal Systems/Beef, Mt.
Vernon Extension Center, 618-242-0780,
tsteckle@illinois.edu. Register by July 1 to re-
ceive a discounted registration rate of $15,
which includes lunch. Late and at-the-door reg-
istration is $20 but does not guarantee your
lunch.

If you need dietary or disability accommoda-
tions to participate in this program, please call
618-242-0780 by July 1st. ∆


